
 

27 March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
2023 Haileybury Rendall School Sony Foundation Children’s Holiday Camp 
 
The Haileybury Rendall School senior students will spend three days providing respite 
care for developmentally delayed children at the Haileybury Rendall School Sony 
Foundation Children’s Holiday Camp. The camp is held at the Haileybury Rendall 
School Boarding facilities. Our students will become the full-time carers to children 
with a range of physical and intellectual disabilities. These students will be partnered 
with the children to take part in a number of fun-filled activities across the three days. 
 

This year the camp will be held from Saturday, 24 June until Monday, 26 June 2023. 
Our campers will be entertained with a variety of activities both on and off the 
campus. The accommodation for the weekend will be in the Boarding House, located 
on the school grounds. The camp is supervised and supported at all times by a 
number of dedicated Haileybury Rendall School staff, and trained medical staff are 
on hand throughout all activities and overnight. In order to be considered to 
participate in this camp, please complete the attached application and return to your 
school or organisation by Thursday, 4 May 2023 so the application can be return to 
Haileybury Rendall School by Thursday, 11 May 2023. 
 

Or completed applications can be forwarded to: 
 

Mrs Lisa Cadd – Haileybury Rendall School Sony Foundation Children’s Holiday Camp 
Haileybury Rendall School 
PO Box 241 
BERRIMAH NT  0828. 
 

If you have any questions regarding the camp or require additional application forms, 
please contact me on 8922 1611 or by email lisa.cadd@hrs.edu.au. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Lisa Cadd 
2023 Haileybury Rendall School Sony Foundation 
Children’s Holiday Camp Coordinator 
 


